On Friday February 11th, Dan Harvey and the Entrepreneurship Forum hosted yet another
great EForum meeting. This one was particularly interesting to us, as the topic was Co-
Working and Maker Spaces in Vermont. We were able to hear from many interesting spots,
including The Mint, The Space on Main, BRIC, Generator, Montgomery Coworking, and
Vermont Innovation Box, and were able to hear the cool things they're all up to. You can
check out our presentation on 12-22 North here:

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1kMwh]iNYKwBck1w-gsMwESLBf4]rIQvApggLNNxv

4Dw/edit?usp=sharing
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